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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

Last month a number of lovely ladies headed into Wanaka to enjoy a 3 hr long restorative 
yoga session.  Some may have relaxed enough to close their eyes for a minute or two!  
After a great session dinner at the Food carts in Wanaka was in order.  A nice afternoon 
with great company and time to restore the spirit a little!

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

Tarras Talk
Find us online at www.tarras.org.nz 

NEXT MEETING:-
This month we will be raising funds for  Pink Ribbon day 

in support of Breast Cancer education, research and 
awareness.  The details are yet to be finalised, but we 
will email out the details so if you aren’t on our email 
list send us a request to join the list and get all the 

information!  ALL WELCOME!! 

For more information and details, please email 
tarrasruralwomen@gmail.com

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:-

June 21st June, July 19th,
August 25th, - Daffodil Day, September 

20th October 18th, November 15th, 
December - TBC

Job Vacancies
Pruner Wanted! Clutha Cherries Ltd is looking for someone to join our small team on our 12ha 
family owned and operated cherry orchard located in the heart of Tarras. We are currently 
pruning our 5 year old trees and have a vacancy for another pruner. On the job training will be 
given. This is a casual position with flexible hours,no weekends and a competitive hourly rate. You 
must be confident working with a hand saw and secateurs. If this sounds like you please contact 
Jackie on 021688349.

Cleaner Wanted!  We are in search of an honest and motivated house cleaner who takes pride in 
their work. We require weekly cleans at our family home on the Wanaka side of Tarras. Pay and 
hours negotiable. Phone 0272446015

Book Club

Coral Sunset Peony Tubers 
for Sale!!

Details:-

 2462 Tarras - Cromwell Road 
(two red letter boxes, take the 
driveway to the right) on 
Wednesday 17th May between 
10am - 12pm.

Large tubers $10 each small 
tubers $5 each
The correct money would be 
appreciated

This is a Tarras Rural Women 
fundraiser.
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka
Search Tarras School

Hola
The students came back from the Easter break refreshed and ready to learn.  We had a 
couple come back with casts on their arms but broken arms don’t stop the students from 
participating in all learning experiences.
Students are learning this term about “Stories of Settlement”.  They are asking questions 
about Tarras and how people came to live in the area.  They hope that some locals will come 
in and share their settlement stories with them.  If you have a settlement story you would 
like to share with the students, or any photos of Tarras in its bygone years, feel free to 
share these to principal@tarras.school.nz.  The students have been amazed that the roads all 
used to be gravel and how houses have changed.  
The year 5 and 6 students went to Wanaka Primary School and worked as a team to take 
part in the Epro8 challenge, a STEM challenge with a focus on engineering.  It is reported 
they worked well as a team and played on each of their strengths. 
Students are training hard to get ready for the rippa rugby tournament held later in May.  
The year 3 - 6’s will have some Hawea students join their teams to make up the full quota.  
If you would like to support training either of our two teams please get in touch.
Work is underway to get the tunnel house in position ready for spring, Paul has worked hard 
to create a good foundation for the tunnel house to sit upon.  Next steps will be making an 
area where students can care and grow for seeds - to grow plants, flowers and trees! 

The Tarras School Board of Trustees have drafted strategic goals for the next 3 years.
Tarras Golf Club News

 

Tarras Golf Club-At the annual Tarras v 
Wanaka inter-club at Wanaka we were 
beaten  by a mere 0.072 Stablefords. 
Wanaka hold the Lethbridge Jug for a year

Our Club Tournament will be held on 6th 
May
Men’s Club day is Saturday, 12.45pm report.  
Women’s Club day is Thursday, 10am 
report.   New players welcome. 

Tarras Hall-the Golf Club wishes to thank 
Carol and Jeff Frisby for the wonderful job 
they do cleaning the Tarras Hall, we 
appreciate their work

FIREWOOD For Sale:
 Dry Willow:

   $80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 
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